
7 May 2024 

The Resident/Property Owner 

Dear Resident, 

EAGLEBY MASTER DRAINAGE UPGRADE | PROJECT UPDATE 

What is happening – recommencement of works 

I am pleased to announce that Council is in the process of appointing BMD 
Constructions to complete the open sections of work on the Eagleby master drainage 
upgrade. You can expect to see their crews on site from Monday 20 May 2024, subject 
to weather and sub-contractor availability. 

Once on site, BMD will be able to fully assess the status of existing works and prepare a 
new schedule for the necessary construction These works include completion of: 

 stormwater pits & pipes 
 kerb and channel 
 pavement construction and road surfacing 
 driveway reinstatement & auxiliary works 

Council appreciates residents’ patience while a new contractor was secured. Council has 
allocated the additional funds required for a new contractor to finish the commenced 
works. 

Town Hall Meeting 14 May, 6.30pm 

I have organised a Town Hall meeting to update the community and answer questions 
about the works. Please join Mayor Jon Raven, Deputy Mayor Scott Bannan, the project 
team and myself, 

Date:    Tuesday 14th of May 2024 
Time:    6:30-7:30pm 
Location:   Eagleby Community Hall (94-112 Fryar Road, Eagleby)   

Short term road repairs 

In the meantime, road repair works have been taking place which will include applying 
a dust blocking agent to the streets. These repairs are a temporary solution until BMD 
can re-commence the drainage works in each location. 



Maintaining safety 

Please keep yourself and others safe by following instructions of work crews and road 
signage, slowing down while you drive in these areas, and keep yourself and your 
children clear of the open work areas.   

Council crews continue to respond to requests to patch potholes and ensure open 
drainage works are fenced until works can recommence.   

We understand the frustrations for those impacted, but please also keep in mind that 
the work crews we do have on site are there to help. Abuse of workers will not be 
tolerated and can only delay the works.   

If you notice any immediate safety concerns, please call Council on 07 3412 3412.   

More information 
Updates will also be posted on the project webpage at www.logan.qld.gov.au/eagleby-
master-drainage-project or scan the QR code below.   

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call me on 3412 5512 or email 
division12@logan.qld.gov.au or the project team at roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au. 

Kind regards, 

Cr Karen Murphy 
Councillor for Division 12 

Project webpage    

         


